
Paul’s words to a discouraged church speak to many of us 
who faced disappointment in 2021, hoping for the challenges 
of the pandemic to be over. He writes, “But we have this 
treasure in jars of clay to show that this all-surpassing 
power is from God and not from us. We are hard pressed on 
every side, but not crushed; perplexed, but not in despair; 
persecuted, but not abandoned; struck down, but not 
destroyed” (2 Cor. 4:7-9).

Like you, Multiply has experienced challenges and setbacks, 
yet, by God’s amazing grace and compassion, we too can say, 
“We are hard pressed on every side, but not crushed.” In the 
midst of a pandemic, new opportunities for witness emerged. 
In an increasingly closed world, exciting new doors opened. 
With some long-term workers retiring or moving on, new 
workers have responded to God’s call.
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GLOBAL REPORT

TOGETHER  THAT THE WORLD MAY KNOW

Numbers are  
of nations in  
each region  
with at least  

one missional team.

76 	 Global Workers trained and sent long-term from North America, 

19 	 Global Workers, sent from MB conferences in other nations and,

In our collective mission journey as a Mennonite Brethren 
family, there have always been times of testing. A century 
ago, the Spanish flu ravaged the world, mission work all but 
shut down in Russia, and many believers faced not only the 
restrictions of Communism, but also civil war and starvation. 
Yet even then, as now, there were inspiring stories of love, 
good deeds, and Gospel expansion.

I invite you to read our detailed Impact Report here (multiply. 
net/2021report), may you be encouraged to press on in your 
assignment from our missionary God. I also invite you to 
prayerfully consider how you might be an instrument of 
encouragement to those in need of good news.

Thank you for your partnership in this Gospel of hope.

Vic Wiens
Interim General Director

Our network of missional teams is working to make Jesus known in 70 nations. These teams are made up of;

OUR MISSION FAMILY

80  National Leaders working in partnership and alignment with Multiply’s regional mission strategy. 

To see our detailed Quarterly Financials please click here (multiply.net/about) 
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